SPRINGVILLE VILLAGE RESIDENTS
Due to the Labor Day holiday the garbage pick-up that week will be on WEDNESDAY, September 3rd  NOT the regular Tuesday pick-up.  The delay is for this week only.  This IS a recycling week.  Please make sure your garbage AND recycling are out to the curb earlier than Wednesday, 6:00 am.
						Thank you,
						Timothy Michaels
Village Mayor


“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.”


